
SB 210 
 
As someone who remembers standing in long lines in bad weather, I say no to SB 210. Our 
County is 25% seniors. As an advocate for older Americans, subjecting them to this process 
again is simply trying to limit participation to voting. Seniors care, do vote and will notice. 
 
Mail in also makes sure that there is a paper record of our votes if there are any questions about 
the vote. Mail-in voting is one of the safest and most secure ways to vote, and people can still 
drop off their ballots in person as well if they want to. The incidence of voter fraud is so 
incredibly lowI would like to see real evidence of it before suce a draconian  system change. 
 
Having more people vote than that might be, if they had to show up in person, is way more 
valuable. People care more if they have the chance to participate in the process. Quit trying to 
restrict peoples rights and ability to vote. Mail in voting is safe and secure.  
 
Please vote NO on SB210 
 
Bill Bateman 
Writing as a Private Citizen 
President  of the Oregon State Tenants Association  (OSTA) 
Resident of Phoenix, OR 


